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Comments The proposed site would, quite simply, have a devastating effect on the local community, wildlife and 
character of this peaceful part of Sussex.  
 
Increased traffic on unsuitable roads, noise, pollution and the destruction of this very quiet village is 
of course one consideration. If it was an essential project with a real need I would understand, but the 
fact is the reality is there is no demand for clay. I was astounded to read this and to know that 
regional and National reserves are in good shape with 25 years clay in reserve. This is all coupled with 
the fact that the local brickworks does not use Weald clay.   
 
Without the mineral site, there is no need for the waste site and furthermore the fact it is a greenfield 
site means it should be protected and valued as an area for precious wildlife. Let's make Sussex an 
area that priorities nature over greed, we are SO lucky to have ancient woodland and we are nothing 
without it. We are literally killing our selves by destroying the trees that we so desperately need.  
 
As a resident of a nearby village that is facing its own massive development challenges, I am 
extremely worried about the increase to traffic, the impact on water management and flooding, the 
safety risks to the roads leading in and out of Loxwood and the increase in carbon emissions to the 
area. Please consider the objections and say no to this plan, it matters so much to the future of this 
special part of the county.  
 
Thank you for considering my objection.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Carly Tucker 
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